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Voluntary Announcement 

 

Signed a General Contract for Oilfield Workover and Completion Service 
 

This announcement is made by the Company on a voluntary basis. The Board is pleased to 

announce that the Group has received a signed contract with an IOC customer in IRAQ for a 

provision of workover and completion services on 19 August 2015 . The contract value is of 

USD140 million. 

 
This announcement is made by Anton Oilfield Services Group (the “Company”, together with its 
subsidiaries, collectively the “Group”) on a voluntary basis. 
 
The Company’s board of directors (the “Board”) is pleased to announce that the Group has received 
a signed contract with an IOC customer in IRAQ for a provision of workover and completion 
services on 19 August 2015. The contract, with an estimated value of USD140 million, includes 
workover, completion and downhole acid stimulation services. The contract is expected to kick off 
on 18 January 2016 and complete within a period of 3 years. 
 
The company starts to provide small-scale services for the customer cooperating with a third party 
on December 2013, and received praise from the customer. After that, the company received a 
invitation for this project bid, after received a notification in July 2015, finalization of internal 
approval procedures by the parties respectively. The Company received the signed contact on 19 
August 2015. 
 
Winning this project is a milestone for Anton oil in the cooperation with international customers in 
overseas markets, and the company has start to obtain large project order. The Group is being 
recognized by more renowned international oil companies for its service and operational 
capabilities and project management expertise. Has enhanced its international influence, compare 
to the international oil services company, the group will be more competitive and further expand its 
market share. 
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As at the date of this announcement, the executive Directors of the Company are Mr. LUO Lin, Mr. WU Di and Mr. PI 

Zhifeng; and the independent non-executive Directors are Mr. ZHANG Yongyi, Mr. ZHU Xiaoping and Mr. WANG 

Mingcai. 


